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Local Dissemination BSP – Bruges (BE) 24/05/2011
Location: Syntra West Brugge, Spoorwegstraat 14, 8000 Brugge (room 2)
Attendance: 11 representatives from the following organisations: 
- Flemish Agency of Entreprise; 

- Unizo;

- Adfin BVBA;

- Syntra West.
Minutes:

Syntra West presents the framework and internal conclusion of the Business Support Professional project. 

The Flemish Agency of Enterprise remarks that the object of the project is very useful and comes at the right time. The Flemish Agency, which is the governmental body for regional project tenders on enterprising, states that at this very moment 36 national and international projects (Innovation, Enterprising, Competences,…) are being benchmarked.  The aim is to learn from best practices and implement them in tendering projects, forming a coherent policy in Flanders by 2012. According to the agency’s representative for the province of West Flanders, Roel Jacobus, it is very well possible that the project will be part of the research.
On the presentation of the survey report and the slide of Start-up Support (Assessment), the question arises whether projects are part of the study or if only the regular activities of organisations were taken into account. We confirmed that also temporary projects where part of the survey.
On the slides of Business Development Assistance, it’s agreed that Franchising is not a core for any of the Flemish organisations because the private market has the expertise. The little support of succession is indeed a Flemish problem too and many companies will have problems in succession in the coming 5 – 10 years. A tender will be written in 2012 to assist business owners in seeking over-takers. Since 2010 Unizo is developing a regional project on dealing with failing businesses.

Attends agree that the coaching and monitoring of starters and SMEs is little subject of support of the social or not for profit organisations. Indeed support is offered on administrative and business plan level, but soft skills are merely part of support.
The three reports (Business Support Survey, Architecture and Competency Framework) are spread among the participants.The attendants ask whether it is possible to invite the study centres of the Flemish Agency of Enterprise and Unizo to the European dissemination in Brussels on 22 June 2011.
[image: image1.png][image: image2.jpg]